
(Attention:  Sylvania Mok)

Please find attached the EPA’s response to the above planning proposal.

Regards, Maureen
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----------------------------------------
This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or 
privileged information. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.
Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the sender 
expressly and with authority states them to be the views of the Environment Protection 
Authority.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL

Sent: 29/09/2017 2:16:38 PM

Subject:
EPA Response - Northern Beaches Council - Public Exhibition of Planning 
Proposal - 9, 11, 12, 13 Fern Creek Road Warriewood - PP0002 16

Attachments: EPA Response - Northern Beaches Council - Public Exhibition of Planning 
Proposal - 9, 11, 12, 13 Fern Creek Road Warriewood - PP0002 16.pdf; 

Illawarra Section 

Metropolitan Branch, NSW Environment Protection Authority 

+61 2 4224 4100   

epa.illawarra@epa.nsw.gov.au www.epa.nsw.gov.au @EPA_NSW

Report pollution and environmental incidents 131 555 (NSW only) or +61 2 9995 5555 














